
NORTH HERTFORDSHIRE DISTRICT COUNCIL 
 

STATEMENT OF REASONS  
 

THE NORTH HERTFORDSHIRE DISTRICT COUNCIL  
(CONTROL OF PARKING) (CONSOLIDATION) ORDER 2023  

(AMENDMENT No.1) ORDER 2024 
 
Proposals 
 
The proposal is described in the attached draft Traffic Regulation Order as well as Public 
Notice of proposals. 
 
North Hertfordshire District Council proposes to amend the existing Control of Parking On-
Street Consolidation Order to correct an administrative error and include the issuing of 
electronic/virtual resident, business and visitor permits and visitor tickets within in all 
residential permit parking zones as listed in Schedule 2 of the Order in Baldock, Hitchin, 
Knebworth, Letchworth and Royston. 
 
Supporting Information 
 
The Council is moving towards the issuing of electronic/virtual permits later in the year 
within its residential permit parking zones across the district. The electronic permit will be 
recorded on the Council’s Parking Permit Database removing the need to display a paper 
permit in most instances. It is to be noted, that this will not remove the need for paper 
permits entirely which will be available upon request where necessary.  
 
Various definitions and articles are to be amended in the above-mentioned Consolidation 
Order to enable the issuing of electronic permits.  
  
 
   --------------------------------------------------------- 
Further Information 

The proposed Order can be viewed at on the Council’s website at: www.north-herts.gov.uk  
and by link to https://www.north-herts.gov.uk/parking-orders-and-reviews: Ref: NH2024/01 
 
Any comments or objections must be sent by email to mark.hindmarch@north-
herts.gov.uk  or in writing, stating the grounds on which they are made by 5.00pm on 31st 
May 2024 to the contact options set out below. 
 
General enquiries relating to the Order should be referred to Mark Hindmarch, Technical 
Project Officer, North Hertfordshire District Council, PO Box 10613 Nottingham, NG6 
6DW. 
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